Subject: Enhancing Collaboration Among
Board Members

Dear Board Members,

| hope this message finds you well. As we continue to strive for excellence in our governance
practices, it is essential that we enhance our collaboration and communication as a board.

To achieve this, I propose the following initiatives:
e Regular virtual check-in meetings to discuss ongoing projects and share updates.
o The establishment of a shared digital workspace for document management and
collaborative planning.
« Organizing quarterly team-building activities to foster stronger relationships.

Your insights and suggestions are invaluable as we move forward. Please feel free to share your
thoughts on this proposal.

Thank you for your commitment to our organization.
Best regards,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Your Organization]



